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MEMORANDUM 


TO : All Regional Directors 
Environmentai idanagement Bureau 
Except Regions 1 & 13 

FROM : The Assistant Secretary for Environment 

SUBJECT : Submission of ECC Monitoring Report for ECPs 

DATE : 23 June2005 

This is to reiterate the previous Memorandum of this Office dated 26 April 2005 
requiring you to submit subject report. 

Your strict compliance not later than 30 June 2005 and every month thereafter is 
hereby enjoined. 

0.- 0.L 

CASlMlRO A. YNARES Ill, M.D. 

Let's Go Green 


